Ukraine's response on Article 5 discussion.
| believe that Ukraine's position on the issue was explicitly covered in my previous statement.

However, let me reiterate Ukraine's commitment to implement its obligations under the Ottawa
Convention, including Article 5. We are looking forward to closely engaging with the Article 5 Committee
and the ISU in the beginning of 2017 in order to elaborate a way forward and find an appropriate solution
to the unique situation and security challenges that Ukraine has been facing since February 2014.



